
 

 

   

 

 

Traffic Advice 

Special Traffic Arrangements for Public Procession to held on 24 May 2015 in Kowloon City 

 

Members of the public are advised that, in order to facilitate the public procession in Kowloon City, 

the following special traffic arrangements will be implemented during the period specified below on 24 May 

2015: 

 

A. TEMPRORARY LANE CLOSURES 

 

From 3.00 p.m. to 5.00 p.m. 

 

Traffic lanes on the following road sections will be closed by phases: 

(a) Ma Hang Chung Road west of To Kwa Wan Road; 

(b) To Kwa Wan Road northbound between Ma Hang Chung Road and Ma Tau Kok Road; 

(c) Ma Tau Kok Road between Ma Tau Wai Road and To Kwa Wan Road; 

(d) Ma Tau Wai Road southbound between Ma Tau Kok Road and Sheung Heung Road; 

(e) Sheung Heung Road between Ma Tau Wai Road and Cheung Ning Street; and 

(f) Cheung Ning Street north of Sheung Heung Road.  

 

B. TEMPRORARY TRAFFIC DIVERSIONS 

When the procession marches on Ma Tau Kok Road between Kowloon City Road and Ma Tau Wai 

Road, all vehicles on Ma Tau Kok Road westbound will be diverted to Kowloon City Road 

northbound. At the same time, all vehicles on Kowloon City Road northbound will be prohibited from 

turning left onto Ma Tau Kok Road.  

 

C. ATTENTION AND APPEAL 

Actual implementation of the lane closures, traffic control and public transport diversions will be 

made by the Police at the time depending on the prevailing circumstances, traffic and crowd 

conditions in the areas.  

 

Members of the public who plan to go to the affected area are advised to plan their journey early, use 

alternative routes, and allow more traveling time to cater for unexpected delay.  Motorists are also 

advised to avoid driving to the affected areas. They should exercise tolerance and patience in case of 

traffic congestion, take heed of instruction given by the Police; and watch out for the latest traffic 

news broadcasts by the media. 


